From: **PCOM Student Affairs** < studentaffairs noreply@pcom.edu>

Date: Wed, Aug 5, 2020 at 3:17 PM Subject: Federal CARES Act and SEF

To:

Dear New Students,

PCOM was awarded funding through the Federal CARES Act as well as institutionally from alumni and other supporters through the Student Emergency Fund (SEF). This funding is to assist students with expenses incurred as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. While a significant amount of the funding was allocated to students in the spring and summer terms, a portion was reserved to assist new students.

If you are new to PCOM and would like to request financial assistance with unexpected and additional costs related to basic needs such as housing, food, travel, healthcare, and other personal expenses incurred as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, please complete the survey on the link below:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PCOMEmergencyFund

Please note that completion of the survey does not guarantee funding will be provided, however, every effort will be made to assist the student. Furthermore, funding cannot be disbursed until the student has started their courses at PCOM.

More information can be found at https://www.pcom.edu/about/departments/financial-aid/student-funding.html.

This message is being sent on behalf of the Office of Financial Aid and Student Affairs.

Please do not respond to this email. This email account is not monitored for incoming messages.

Department of Student Affairs
Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine

office: Philadelphia 215-871-6870 | Georgia 678-225-7510 | South Georgia 229-668-3131 fax: Philadelphia 215-871-6874 | Georgia 678-225-7525 | South Georgia 229-668-3119

pcom.edu